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JUL 2 6 1979

In Reply Refer To:
RII:MCA
50-269/79-10
50-270/79-10
50-287/79-10

Duke Power Company
Attn: W. O. Parker, Jr.

Vice President, Steam Production
Post Office Box 2178
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

Gentlemen:

29, 1979, informing us of steps you haveThank you for your letter of June
the items of aoncompliance concerning activities under NRC

taken to correct to your attention in
Operating License Nor. DPR-33, DPR-47 and DPR-55 broughtWe will examine your corrective actions and plansour letter of June 7,1979.
during subsequent inspections.

With regard to items C and D, members of my staff discussed your responses by
phone with Mr. J. O. Barbour on July 23, 1979, and Mr. R. L. Gill on July 26,
1979, and it is our understanding that further evaluation will be made by your

6, 1979.
organization and forwarded as a supplemental response on August
Consequently, our acceptance of your responses to items C and D will be delayed
until this office receives your supplementary evaluation for review.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

E. c.
R. C. L wis, Acting Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear

Support Branch

cc: J. E. Smith, Station Manager
Post Office Box 1175
Seneca, South Carolina 29678
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